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GIBSON BAPTIST ASSOCIATION   MISSION STATEMENT 
 The Gibson Baptist Association exists to  actively assist churches accomplish The Great Commission. 

Gibson BapƟst AssociaƟon 

2016 Annual MeeƟng  
                                                                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 24, 2016 
Trenton, FBC 

Registration: 3:15 PM 

Afternoon Session: 3:45 PM—5:30 PM 

Meal provided for Messengers and Guests 

by  Trenton,  First Baptist Church 

Evening Session: 6:30—8:35 PM  

Highlights of  Annual Meeting: 

Theme Interpretations:    Shawn Allred, Don Dyer 

 Monday Afternoon 

 Moderator Message:    Bro. Joey Hufstedler 
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                     “Declaring His Glory….. 

                               Reaching the Nations” 

                                      1st Chronicles 16:24 

The annual Deacons’ Meetin’ was held at White 
Hall Baptist Church on September 1.   
Dr. Danny Sinquefield was the speaker.    

Salem Baptist Church broke ground for a new sanctuary on August 28, 2016. The new sanctuary will be 
able to seat about 400.     

Bro. Roger Stacy, DOM, presented a certificate    
of recognition to  West Side Baptist Church 
for 50 years as a TBC church. Accepting the 
certificate on behalf on the church is Bill Wil-
son. 

Bro. Roger, DOM, presented a certificate of recognition to 
Bro.  Steve Skelton, pastor, to Maranatha Baptist Church 
for 50 years as a TBC church.    



  October 1, 2015—September 19, 2016 
 

Church                Total Receipts                           Current Receipts 

Antioch              $                   1,500.00    
Avondale                                    317.00     
Beech Grove                           2,537.58    
Bethel-Humboldt                       330.00 
Bethel-Yorkville                     2,922.00 
Bethpage                                    565.73 
Bradford, FBC                        2,640.00 
Calvary-H                                  377.81 
Calvary-R                                   566.15 
Center                                         550.00 
Chapel Hill                            21,481.56    
China Grove                               604.97  
Clear Creek                                370.00 
Dyer, FBC                               5,884.12 
Eldad                                       2,151.80 
Emmanuel                               2,737.52                                        
Fellowship                              2,139.48 
Fruitland                                           .00 
Gibson                                     1,578.00       
Hickory Grove                        1,300.00   
Humboldt,  FBC                   13,203.17    
Idlewild                                   1,274.04 
Immanuel-T                            1,103.00    
Keely Mill                                  240.41      
Kenton, FBC                        23,086.76       
Laneview-K                               900.00 
Laneview-T                                497.90   
Latham’s Chapel                     1,650.00 
Lavinia                                    5,058.00   
Maranatha                               3,061.00 
Medina, FBC                          2,200.00    
Midway                                   1,174.79                                     
Milan, FBC                             7,798.00        
Mt. Pisgah                               1,838.79       
Mt. Pleasant                          14,151.59          
New Bethlehem                      4,521.22    
New Haven                             1,100.00 
New Hope                               4,566.14      
Northern’s Chapel                      275.00  
Northside                                2,109.71 
Oak Grove                                  664.57 
Oakwood                                    550.00 
Old Bethlehem                           240.00 
Poplar Grove                           2,002.25       
Poplar Springs                            110.14      
Rutherford, FBC                     1,374.98 
Salem                                      2,887.94 
Smyrna                                       786.68                                  
Spring Hill                                 930.00    
Trenton, FBC                        11,708.73 
Truth                                    300.00     
Walnut Grove                            750.00                              
West Carroll Unity                     454.70 
West Side                                   275.00 
White Hall                               6,310.94    
Designated                            19,012.16    
TBC/Interest                         11,118.04  
LifeWay Commission                118.43    
Total Receipts         $          199,957.80  
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                    $         13,425.09 

2015– 2016 Wingo Offering 

2015-16 Goal is $ 22,500.   
We have received  $ 14,415.63 toward the goal.   

The Books for 2015-2016 will be closed by Oct 12th.  IF your 
church plans on giving to the Wingo Fund we will need the re-

ceipts by that date.  Thank you.  

October Birthdays  for Pastors & Wives 

BIRTHDAYS  
 

 3    Rev. Tommy Stutts, Pastor                      Latham’s Chapel  
 9    Rev. Terry Branscum, Pastor                                 Idlewild 
13   Rev. Mike Roberson, Pastor                             Clear Creek 
16   Dr. Bill Espy, Pastor                                               Antioch 
20   Rev. Frank Bowling, Pastor                           Medina, FBC 
22   Mrs. Suzanne Pigg, Pastor’s Wife                             Salem 
24   Rev. David Powell, Pastor                                 Spring Hill 
27   Rev. Josh Moore, Pastor                                    Fellowship 

 
*Mark your calendars for the Walk for Life October 1st at the Pedes-
trian Park downtown Trenton. Registration starts at 8:30am with the 
Walk starting at 9:00am. Sponsor forms/packets/posters are ready 
for pick-up. We will have fun things this year for the kids with the 
Fun Trailer so make your plans to attend.  
 
 *We are in need of these items for the Resource Room: 
Girl’s sleepers-NB, 0-3, 3-6;      Boy’s sleepers-NB, 0-3, 3-6 
Diapers size NB, 3-6;     Wipes 
Diaper bags-store bought or handmade 
Handmade Bottles and/or blankets 
Formula/Food/cereal;  Socks-girl and boy 
Bath towels/cloths 
Sippy cups;    Crip sheets,     Burp cloths 
Small items such as: thermometers, ointments, safety items, brush/
comb sets, pacifiers, nail clippers, etc. 
Handmade booties, blankets to give to clients with their layette 
items 
Large items such as: Baby beds, high chairs, stroller, car seats, bas-
sinets, swings, bouncy seats, floor mats, play yards (play pens) 
 
  
Thank you for all your donations, prayers and support 
Kelly 

BIRTH CHOICE 

GBA CALENDAR OF EVENTS WMU EVENT 

ChrisƟan Women’s Job Corps/”Twice Blessed” 

Times are very busy for the Gibson County CWJC!  We are 
counting down the days until our annual "Night of Hope" 
which will be September 27th. . 
  
We can only praise Him for all the blessings and opportuni-
ties that come to us as a ministry. 
 
Some needs that we currently have are: Bibles, water & 
snacks for our volunteers, food items for our pantry such as 
dried beans, pasta, soups and baby food/formula, and VOL-
UNTEERS. 
Just remember, "we all exchange each day of life for some-
thing".   Did I mention that we need volunteers at our thrift 
store?! 
 
Also, perhaps you are not aware that the CWJC ministry re-
ceives allotments from the GOTM. We have 25 sites in Ten-
nessee, and many of them are absolutely depend on this to 
operate their sites while others use this money for classroom 
materials and supplies. 
 
Happy Fall, 
Christy Skelton, Coordinator  414-2795 

Known Revivals: 
New Hope                    Sept 25-28                    Dr. Bob Agee 
Mt. Pisgah                   Oct 2-5                  Bro. Jason Griggs 
West Side                      Oct 2-5                       Bro. Joel Pigg              
Laneview-K           Oct 9—12        Bro. Randy Roberts 
Fellowship                    Octo 16-19      Bro. Joey Hufstedler 

Mt. Pleasant Baptist Church is seeking a Minister of Music.  
Please send resume to ATTN:  MMSC, 395 Trezevant Hwy, 
Bradford  TN  38316. 

Eldad is seeking a minister to youth.  Submit resume & cover 
letter to Eldad Baptist Church, 49 Eldad Road, Trenton 38382  
or criswellemail@gmail.com. 

Girls Special Event  October 15, 2016 
Saturday  5:45 PM 
Kenton, FBC    $ 20.00 per participant 
 
 

Reservations needed by September 30.   For more information call 414-2187.  
Send Registration/Payment to GBA  PO Box 186 Trenton  TN  38382 

M&M Fall Mission Opportunity 

Socks of Love and/or Blessing Bags for the                                                
                  needy in Gibson County.  

During month of October:  we would like churches to collect 10 
bags OR socks.  Keep them at your church until you have finished 
projects and then call Mindy Summer, Penny Stacy or Sheilah 
Spangler. 
 
Recommended Items:  1 pair large socks—stuff 1 sock inside the 
other  OR Gallon ziplock bags:  Approx 12-15 items will fit each 
bag:  Travel size: lotion, hand sanitizer, shampoo, soap, deodorant, 
bandaids, toothbrush, toothpaste, Chapstick, shaving cream, dispos-
able razors, baby wipes, thin wash cloth, comb, Kleenex, winter 
scarf, gloves, toboggan, hand warmers, scripture verse, tract, bottle 
water, non-perishable snacks, hard candy, gum, fruit cup/spoon, etc. 
 
Mindy Summar  431-3904    summarm@click1.net 
Penny Stacy 487-3276          cafezinho54@yahoo.com  
Sheilah Spangler 414-9292   sheilah.spangler@yahoo.com 

SEE YOU AT THE POLE RALLY 
September 25, 2016    5-8 PM 
Pedestrian Park, Trenton 

(CHANGED  LOCATION) 
 
 

SPEAKER:  Dana Scott 
Sister to Rachel Scott, who was killed for her 

faith at   
Columbine High School 

 
Hamburgers & fixings  

 Music:  40Save1   &  Ken Bowman, Chapel Hill 
 

Bring your own lawn chairs!! 
 

Seminary Extension  

Course:  Pastoral Care 
Class begins:  October 4th at 6 PM at GBA office 

Cost:  $ 200.00 
Must register by September 27th.  
Teacher:  Bro. DeWayne Goodgine  

Trenton First Baptist Church is in need of items for their 
food pantry.  They serve the people in Gibson County and 
their supply has run low.  Please call the church at 855-9321 
for more information. 

1. Mowing & Trimming of GBA grounds 
2. Weekly cleaning  of GBA building 
 
We are accepting these bids through September 30th.  If you 
are interested please contact the GBA office at 855-1202 by 
then.  Please submit a written bid.  

October  8, 2016 

Humboldt, FBC 

9:30—2:30  

                      
 

Louisiana  Disaster Relief Support 

Churches across the Gibson Baptist Association are giving in  
support of this relief effort.  If your  church is interested in 
giving, please have the check made out to GBA by Septem-
ber 30th and we will send one check from the association to 
Louisiana  

Gibson BapƟst AssociaƟon is accepƟng BIDS for 2 posiƟons: 

Avondale Baptist Church has a Praise & Worship Team that 
is available for special events, revivals, etc.  Please contact Bro. 
Richard Bragg, pastor, at 731-343-0862 for more information.  

Mid South Small Church Celebration 

October 28-29 
Cordova TN 

Mid-America Baptist Theological Seminary 

No Charge 

Contact:  Ashley@midsouthbaptist.com for more information 

Bro. Jason Hartig, pastor of Smyrna Baptist Church, has 
resigned effective Oct 2nd.   

Samaritan’s Purse 
Operation Christmas Child 

                                           
National Collection dates 

are                                                
November 14-21. 

                                          
Drop off Locations:     

Trenton, FBC 
Milan, FBC 

                                          


